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MEMOR.Al'mUM FOR: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WAS HI NGTON 

Octobe r 15, 1976 

BILL SEIDMAN _./ 
MIKE DUVAL ---
PHILIP BUCHE,tf? 

Attached is a chart made out by Frank C. P. McGlinn 
concerning the rate of unemployment in the state of 
Georgia compared to the national figures. It shows 
that at the start of the Carter term as Governor 
the unemployment rate for the state was substantially 
below the national rate, but that by the end of his 
term it was substantially above the national rate. 

The source of these figures ap9ears to be the Monthly 
Review published by the Research Department of the 
Federal Reserve of Atlanta. 

The President may be able to make some use of these 
figures. 

Attachment 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 20, 1976 

MIKE DUVAL oJ 
AGNES WALD RON 

UNEMPLOYMENT FIGURES IN GEORGIA 

The att ched\ list compares apples and oranges. The 
figures or Georgia are not seasonally adjusted but 
the u.s~·gJres are adjusted. I have written in red 
the cor dnadjusted figures for Georgia and the U.S. 

Verdict: igar. 
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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 15, 1976 

BILL SEIDMAN ./ 
MIKE DUVAL _. 
PHILIP HUCHE/'j? 

Attached is a chart made out by Frank C. P. McGlinn 
concerning the rate of unemployment in the state of 
Georgia compared to the national figures. It shows 
that at the start of the Carter term as Governor 
the unemployment rate for the state was substantially 
below the national rate, but that by the end of his 
term it was substantially above the national rate. 

The source of these figures appears to be the Monthly 
Review published by the Research Department of the 
Federal Reserve of Atlanta. 

The President may be able to make some use of these 
figures. 

Attachment 
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